

Office of the Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost

provost.ncsu.edu

Campus Box 7101 102 Holladay Hall Raleigh, NC 27695-7101 P: 919.515.2195

September 12, 2016

Dr. George N. Rouskas Department of Computer Science Box 8206 NC State University

Dear Dr. Rouskas:

The Office of Faculty Development has created the Thank a Teacher Program as a way to honor NC State faculty who have made a difference in students' lives. One of your students has provided these comments to thank you for your efforts and positive impact as a teacher.

I would like to thank you for being such a fantastic teacher. I had enrolled in your Internet Protocols course under DE in Fall 2014. It was my first semester at NCSU and it has made a good base foundation towards MSCN. We really enjoyed your classes, for you are such an enthusiastic teacher. Thank you for being such a wonderful teacher. We wish we had an in-class experience of your course in further semesters.

-- Silpa Seelapureddy

Your efforts with this student are a reflection of your dedication to teaching and learning. I congratulate you on this recognition and offer my sincere appreciation for your work with students at NC State.

Sincerely,

Warwick A Arden

Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost

CC:

Mladen Vouk

Louis Martin-Vega